
Public Notice 

The City of Houston (City) through its Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD) 
is proposing to allocate up to $4,000,000.00 of HOME Investment Partnerships Program (HOME) 
grant funds for the development of New Hope Housing Wheatley, an affordable rental housing 
development located at approximately 1117 Bland Street, Houston, TX 77091, within City Council 
District B. This new construction supportive housing development will consist of 103 apartment 
units targeting low-to moderate income families. 

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on this proposed item. The thirty-day period extends 
from Wednesday, January 15, 2025, through Saturday, February 15, 2025.  Upon 
completion of the thirty-day public comment period, HCDD will take this item to the City 
Council. For additional information on this item, contact Kenneth Brown at (346) 547-3106. 
Written comments can be submitted by email to Kenneth.Brown3@houstontx.gov. 

For specific questions or concerns about landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda 
Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext 1. For any information about our Complaints and Appeals 
Process, please access the following: https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html and 
https://houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html.  For more information about HCDD and its programs, 
please access HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing. 


